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 Wednesday Night Services, New Bible Studies, Acolytes, Cub Scouts 

 
 
 

 
September 9 

Wednesday Night Childrenõs 
Program begins 

6:00-7:30pm 
Fellowship Hall 

 
September 10 

Precept - Acts 2 begins 
9:00-10:00am 

Colvert Ministry Center 
 

September 12 
Beth Moore Live Simulcast 

8:45am-4:15pm 
Colvert Ministry Center 

 
September 13 

Ministry Sunday 
Bring your booklets and 
signup pages to church! 

 
September 13 

Sr High Small Groups begins 
Private Homes 

Upcoming 

Events 

READ ON YOUR DEVICE! DOWNLOAD THIS NEWSLETTER AT WWW.FUMCARDMORE.ORG 

What an exciting time at our church!  Along with the chaos of a new school 
year beginning there is an eager anticipation of life becoming ñnormalò 
again after the summer break.  For many of us, our normal includes a 
weekly meeting with other Christians with whom we can connect.  These 
groups are called Elevation Groups.  Each week, we meet in the homes of 
members who host a meeting of around 12 people.  Most groups meet in 
the evening during the week.  Through these groups, our members find a 
wonderful sense of belonging and community, along with the support they 
need to live out Christianity in a decidedly unchristian world.  In addition to 
a meal or snack, groups share life together by praying for one another and 
studying video driven materials that lead us to become more like Je-
sus.  We have groups for people in all stages of life, including a new group 
this year for young married couples (which has a babysitter on-site).  If you 
would like to sign up, or for more information, please call Brad Dery at 580-
647-8400 or email:  groups@fumcardmore.com.         

Are you caring for someone that is bedfast?  

     Family caregiving is an assignment from the heart.  With  
  an increasing number of families providing care for their   
         loved ones, there is a greater need to address and support the 
needs of the caregivers.  Family caregivers, in Oklahoma, provided over 
488 million hours of care to their parents, spouses, and other adult loved 
ones in 2013.  This care is worth an estimated $6.1 Billion, according to the 
AARP Public Policy Institute's new report ñValuing the Invaluable: 2015 Up-
date.ò  Caregivers deserve our support!   

continued on next page 



Disciple IV:  Under the Tree of Life 
 
The phrase ñunder the tree of lifeò conveys the prom-
ise of finding shelter, security, and rest in Godôs love.  
In this 32-week study of the Old Testament Writings, 
the Gospel of John, the Epistles of John, James, 
Jude, and Revelation, participants will see the entire 
process of living toward final completion of rest and 
reward.  You must have completed study of at least 
Disciple: Becoming Disciples Through Bible Study in 
order to attend Disciple IV.  It requires 30 to 45 
minutes of daily reading and note taking, reflecting 
and praying six days a week, and participation in the 
weekly meetings.  You will read Scripture passages 
as if you are reading them for the first time and the 
notes you will take will come from the new perspec-
tive.   
 
Disciple IV will meet on Mondays, beginning Sep-
tember 14, at 6:30pm in the Colvert Ministry Center 
Room 116.  Margie Thompson will be leading the 
class, but you may contact Jerry Cross for more in-
formation and to enroll.   

Feasts of the Bible, Dr. Sam Nadler - UPDATE 
By Karen Chaffin 
 
More exciting news about the upcoming bible study on the 
feasts! Not only will Doug Laramore from Ada sound the 
shofar for us on Sept 14 for the Feast of Trumpets, Toni 
Ruffino from Houston will lead us in a Praise Celebration on 
the Feast of Tabernacles, Sept 28! Other special events are 
planned as well so we can experience the feasts as well as 
study them---such as a Seder meal led by Patty Laramore 
and national prayer service, led by State Representative Pat 

Ownbey.  "It's going to be wild, it's 
going to be great, it's going to be full 
of HIM!" All are invited---entire fami-
lies are planning to attend. Hope you 
will too!  
 
This study will meet on Monday eve-
nings, 6:00-8:00pm in the Colvert 
Ministry Center Room 133, from 
September 14 through October 26.  

 

Date:  October 6, 2015 
Time:  8:30am - 12pm 
Place: Colvert Ministry 
        Center 

Continuation... 

Our church and the University Center of Southern Oklahoma - Senior University are 
sponsoring a Family Caregiver Conference.  This conference is designed to provide the 
family with available resources, legal information, help reduce stress and give support 
to the individual caregiver.   

 

The conference is scheduled for a half day, in order to better meet the 
needs of those in attendance.  A continental breakfast will be available from 
8:30-9:00am.  Box lunches will be served at the conclusion of the confer-
ence.  This event is free and open to the public.  If you are interested in fur-
ther information, please contact Helen Thompson at 580-220-2852. 

Our childrenôs program for Wednesday nights at 
6:00pm begins again on September 9, in the Fellow-
ship Hall.  Family pizza at 5:30pm.  We will continue 
with adult teaching and worship in the Sanctuary and 
youth in the Youth Room. 
 
Thereõs a place for Everyone! 


